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Organize your thoughts and events, and save it as a.txt or.rtf file. - In
the main window, press the "Go" button and choose where you want to save
it. - Once saved, open the file and type your notes. - There are three
tabs: "Clipboard", "Email" and "Tasks". - If you want to hear what you
wrote, click on the tab "Read" and "Record" will be activated. - Press the
voice button to choose a voice to hear your notes. - The voice can be
changed on the "Voice" page. - Press the "Stop" button to stop the voice. You can play the recording, and you can also download other sounds from the
publisher's site. - View the email in the integrated web browser and save
the attachment in your computer. - To assign a task, select the category:
"plain text", "insert an existing document", or "link" - Choose the date,
time and duration of the task. - Click on "Edit" and choose the voice you
want to use. - Click on "Create a task". - You can change the formatting
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and add text, or insert a link, from another source. - You can choose to
convert the current recording to an.mp3 or.wav file. - To print your task,
click on "Print". - You can export the task to the clipboard, to email, or
to a task list. - To read a task, choose from four voices: "default",
"male", "female" or "children". - Click on "Read" to read the task. - You
can skip, speed up or slow down the voice. - You can repeat the last line,
or delete the text. - You can download additional voices from the "Other
Voices" page. - To stop the voice, click on "Stop". - To record a new note,
click on "Create a new note". - The note will be listed on the "Tasks" tab,
and you can edit it. - You can choose a different voice for reading and for
recording. - To print your note, click on "Print". - You can export the
note to the clipboard, to email, or to a task list. - To create an
appointment, click on "Create an appointment". - Choose the time and
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Unlock any application with one touch, that's easy and fun! Create any
shortcut easily, apply single touch to any application. This application is
free to use and it can be used to create shortcuts of most applications.
KEYMACRO supported: * Google Chrome, Opera, Firefox, A*MPlayer, VLC,
Mplayer, RealPlayer, Windows Media Player, Windows Explorer, GlowTuner,
RuneScape, Mupen64, FretsOnFire, Duel, CounterStrike, PPSSPP, Internet
Explorer, Flash MX, Safari, IExplorer, IE6 * Windows Calculator, Windows
Media Player, Microsoft Word, Windows Media Player, Paint * games of PC,
Runescape, PPSSPP, Counterstrike * Windows Explorer, Windows Media Player,
Windows Movie Maker, Windows Explorer, Paint, Windows Calculator, Internet
Explorer *Windows Movie Maker, Photoshop, Adobe Fireworks *Others files
that may need to be installed such as Skype, mIRC and many more. What's
New: - Added new Download function that allows you to download all games,
movies and media files directly to your phone. - Changed icon, added new
tutorial videos to get you started! - Fixed a couple of bugs! How to run
"KEYMACRO": Download the KEYMACRO apk file from Extract the APK file using
the Zip tools on your phone, then copy the extracted folder and paste into
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your phones "Downloads" folder. Restart your phone. Please visit our
website for more details: What's New: We fixed a couple of bugs and added a
new feature. Please contact us if you have further problems. This
application is free to use. However, if you want to remove ads from the
app, you can make a donation. Please visit our website for more details:
Hi, friends, i want to say thanks to this app.i have been searching for the
notepad or text editor for a long time.This app is great! Features:- *
Simple - the main thing i was looking for- EDIT and READ OUT LOUD - great *
Support for format.txt,.doc and other format * You can create short
81e310abbf
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System Requirements:
Minimum: OS: Windows 7 Processor: 2.6 Ghz Intel Core 2 Duo, AMD Athlon 64
X2 Memory: 1 GB RAM Graphics: Nvidia Geforce 8800GTS or ATI X1900XT
DirectX: Version 9.0c Hard Drive: ~ 40 GB available space Additional Notes:
For 1.0: You will be forced to start a new campaign if you did not finish
the previous one. 2.1 is available for previous owners.
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